
The Rt Hon Claire Coutinho MP
Secretary of State for Energy Security and Net Zero
Department for Energy Security and Net Zero
1 Victoria Street
London
SW1H 0ET

2 February 2024

SB116672 – Case Reference

Dear Claire

I maintain my strong opposition to the proposed incinerator in Wisbech.

The size of the facility is unsuitable for the area and there are several concerns,
including its impact on the local school, health, traffic, historic buildings, and the
environment. The project needs to generate over 50 megawatts of power, but the
timescale for achieving this level of energy production is unclear and there seems to
be no demand for the energy produced. It will be a blight on the landscape and a
poor welcome for visitors to the Fens.

I urge careful consideration of how approving this application will affect my
constituents now and in the future. 

Yours sincerely,

Stephen Barclay MP
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